
 

 

NOTICE: Dental Prior Authorization Changes 
 

 

Dear Provider: 

Effective 03/20/2020, due to COVID-19 the following codes no longer require prior 

authorization: 

 

 D7140 through D7270  

 D3230  

 D3240  

 D3310 through D3330  
 

The Dental prior authorization Matrix/guidelines are available online by visiting: 

 https://www.healthchoiceaz.com 

https://www.healthchoicegenaz.com 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Health Choice Dental Prior Authorization Department 

at 480-968-6866, ext. 6006 

 

Thank you,  

Health Choice Dental Prior Authorization Department 

 

 

https://www.healthchoiceaz.com/
https://www.healthchoicegenaz.com/

